
From: DeBran Tarver <debran.tarver@citizenphysicians.org>  
Sent: Friday, August 9, 2019 11:49 AM 
Subject: Citizen Physicians Chapter Initiation and Recruitment 
 
Good Morning, 
  
My name is DeBran Tarver and I am the Program Manager at Citizen Physicians. We are a non-
partisan, non-issue-based start-up organization that trains future healthcare providers in 
effective civic engagement. Our vision is that every healthcare practitioner develops the skills 
necessary to confidently advocate on behalf of their patients and practices. We currently have 
10 chapters and are eager to expand to other medical schools. I am reaching out to you to see if 
there is a way that we could connect with medical students to see if they would be interested in 
starting a chapter at Robert Larner, M.D., College of Medicine at the University of Vermont. For 
more information on our organization, you can visit our website. I have also attached an 
introduction deck with more information. 
  
If you would like to set up a time to talk, I would love to. I look forward to hearing from you. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
DeBran Tarver, PhD, MPH 
Program Manager, Citizen Physicians 
facebook | twitter | donate 
debran.tarver@citizenphysicians.org 
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